

March 9, 2009

Dr. Gary Reynolds
Superintendent of Scottsbluff Public Schools
Administration Building
23rd and Broadway
Scottsbluff, Nebraska 69361

March 9, 2009

Dear Dr. Reynolds,

As of May 22, 2009, I will be retiring from my teaching position with Scottsbluff Public Schools.

My twenty-three years in the Scottsbluff school system have been a joy. I have benefited from my association with the various staffs and schools, and feel blessed to have worked with such great people. Over the years, I feel I have grown as an educator because of the opportunities I have been given here. Thank you.

Respectfully yours,

Vicki S. Quindt